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Schools County Finals: On the 7th July, the School 

County Finals took place at Moulton College.  W 

had been invited to take part as a result of our 

performance in the School Games this year. It 

was an exceptional event with over 1000 

children taking part in various sports. We 

represented Northampton for Orienteering 

producing a great performance and trying some 

new activities during the lunch break! 

   

Northamptonshire School Sports Awards: Each 

year, the school nominates children for a series 

of sports awards along with many other 

Northamptonshire schools. I am very pleased to 

announce that two children received these 

awards from our school. Congratulations to Ella 

in Year 5 who received the Sports Leader of the Year Award for her hard work and dedication in all that she 

has done this year. Congratulations also to Mya in Year 5 who received the Get Active Shining Star Award for 

her increasing confidence and enthusiasm in Sport & P.E. 

 

School Games Award: We have also received an award: the Gold Award for the School 

Games Mark for this year. Thank you to the children and staff for their dedication to 

all aspects of school sport. We will be aiming for the Platinum Award next year!  
 

It was great to see the field so busy yesterday at both our 

Sports Day sessions! A special thanks to our Year 5 Sports 

Leaders who, after taking part in their own events that morning, ran the 

activities for EYFS and KS1 in the afternoon.   
 

Thank you for your ongoing support this year in Sport & P.E.  

Have a great summer! 


